
 

Anawim Housing Foundation 

Monthly E-Newsletter | November 2017 

  
 

 

Visit Our Website | Contact Us | Donate Online | About Us 

  
 

 

ANAWIM PROGRAM PARTICIPANT RECEIVES OPENING DOORS AWARD 

 

 

Every year, Opening Doors celebrates the journeys from homelessness to hope 

experienced by thousands of people in the Polk County area. Four awards were 

given at this year's event, including the Adult Recipient Award which went to 

Kenny Davis, an Anawim Housing program participant. Kenny was nominated by 

his Anawim Program Manager Dan McBee (Pictured).  

 

Kenny's story is a remarkable one of hope as he had struggled with homelessness 

for the majority of his life. He has since began to make great strides and find 

stability after moving into his own home with Anawim Housing in 2015 and 

working with Dan.  

 

Read Kenny's story and view photos from the awards ceremony by clicking 

READ MORE 

Read More 
 

 

  
 

WEF THANKSGIVING EVENT RECAP 

 

 

Thank you to all who joined us for our annual Women Empowering Families 

ThanksGIVING event that was held on November 2nd at the Anawim 

Housing office! Together, we collected a very generous supply of household 

donations to be distributed to Anawim families in need throughout the next 

year, and auctioned off a beautiful handmade dollhouse. All proceeds from 

the auction went to support Anawim Housing Supportive Serivces. A huge 

thank you to our committe members for their help making this such a 

wonderful event! 

 

View photos from the event and learn more about Women Empowering 

Families by clicking READ MORE!   

Read More 
 

 

  
 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE: BRICKSTONES AT RIVERBEND  
 

 

 

Construction is nearing completion on our 30-unit senior housing complex, 

The Brickstones At Riverbend, located at 513 Forest Avenue in Des Moines. 

This Anawim Housing project was awarded tax credit funding from Iowa 

Finance Authority and will serve those 55 and older in the neighborhood by 

providing them an affordable, accessible and quality place to call home.  

 

We are now taking applications. The building will feature a community 

room, elevators, and handicap accessible units.  
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Read More 
 

  
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
 

 

 

Anawim Housing is very excited to be partnering with Iowa Stage Theater Co. to 

provide Anawim tenants to a production of "A Christmas Carol"! We are looking 

for volunteers interested in helping out at our Tenant Holiday Event on:  

 

Saturday, December 16th 

At the Anawim Housing Office 
Volunteers are needed anytime between 10AM and 1PM  

 

Volunteers are needed to assist with the holiday event and help guests load buses 

to attend the show. If you are interested in volunteering, please email Stacie 

O'Connor at soconnor@anawimhousing.org or reach her at 515-564-6570.  

 

 

Read More 
 

 

Anawim Housing develops stable homes and strengthens communities. 
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